
 

REPORT ON BOYS HOSTEL ACTIVITY 

 

OBSERVATION OF PALM SUNDAY  

 

10
th

 April 2022 (Sunday) 

 

Palm Sunday, 2022 was observed cooperatively between PUC Boys and Girls Hostel on 10
th
 

April 2022. In Christian community, the Sunday before Good Friday was given the name Palm Sunday. 

This day was normally observed by Church members walking together on the road, holding palm leaves, 

raising them for the Glory of Jesus, singing and shouting a slogan mainly themed about the Praise of the 

Lord. This day, boarders from PUC Boys and Girls Hostels walk together along the road within the 

campus connecting the College main gate and the Sports Complex, singing and shouting the glory of 

Jesus.  

 

 
 

 

 



There has been no forceful or mandatory participation for boarders regarding such event. 

Everyone was just welcomed and the students willing to participate execute such event joyfully. 
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Warden, 
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